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2014-2015 MY F-TYPE SAFETY RECALL H208 

• Certain F-TYPE 2014 and 2015 model year vehicles, previously remedied in recall J047, may have had a seat belt 

service part installed containing the same defect as the parts from the original recall. 

• Due to a catalogue error, service replacement seat belts may not have been correctly wired which can result in the front 

passenger air bag remaining activated, even when a child restraint is placed in the front passenger seat or a small 

statured adult occupies that seat. In the event of a crash the seat occupant may be at an increased risk of injury.

• All affected vehicles will be inspected and if required the seat belt tension harness wiring will be modified. 

• 7060 USA vehicles will require inspection. Of these approx 125 vehicles may require a wiring modification.

• Recall defect report submitted to NHTSA April 25th 2019

• Retailer Notification Bulletin May 9th 2019.  Technical bulletin expected by May 20th 2019

• Customer mailing notification before June 21st 2019


